
We are well aware that there has been a consultation out regarding wrap around care and would 

like to inform you all that whilst this is an aspiration we would like to consider, we have found that 

the cost to parents has made this impossible. The high cost includes providing adequate staffing to 

keep pupils safe and engaged and to provide the required safe transportation for any additional 

service , whether it be Breakfast Club or After School Club. From our experience, this has proved too 

great for families and there is no funding support available other than personal budgets, which we 

are aware are already stretched and used for other purposes. Should any parent wish to discuss this 

further please contact school and speak to Mary Harris – Deputy Head / Acting Head (1 day per 

week) 


